
 

 

 

                                                VICE PRESIDENT REPORT 

                                                           APRIL 2025   

 

1. Calculate hours for VISTA 2024-2025 

2. Gathering information for product we will be selling at the National   

     Convention in August    

3. Participated in January on line meeting 

4. Met on line with Sharon Hobbs and other executives’ member to prepare  

     for upcoming board meeting and the convention     

 5. Worked with Kaye Gardner on obtaining ideas for our luncheon gifts 

 6.  Denton Texas members and others meet twice a month to make quilts 

       for their Quilts of Valor Program 

 

Kathy Andras 

 

 

 


